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MAY 13, 2022

The Roseville Foundation held its Inaugural Golf Tournament at

Sierra View Country Club this week. The event was a success with

over 100 golfers and approximately $30,000 raised, which will go to

support the music programs for RCSD students and Partners in

Education grants. Thank you to everyone that came out and

supported RCSD kids!

TEE TIME
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COVID UPDATE
Just like our surrounding areas, RCSD is seeing an increase in

COVID-19 cases. We urge you to monitor your student and please

keep them home if they are not feeling well.
If your student(s) tests positive for COVID-19, please make sure to

let your school office know.
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COMMUNICATIONS SURVEY

Just a reminder that RCSD would love your feedback on how

our communication is going throughout the district and at

your student(s) school. If you haven't already, we encourage

you to take a moment to complete the survey sent from our

survey partner, Kelvin. Your feedback is valuable in helping us

best communicate with all our parents and community. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
May 24 -26: Minimum School Days
May 26 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL - See you next year!
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